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THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

MEMORANDUM 

March 17, 2023 

Balboa Park Committee 

Alyssa Muto, Director, Sustainability and Mobility Department� 

Questions and Answers Received March 15, 2023 

Below are the answers to questions received on March 15, 2023 related to Balboa Drive. 

1. Please provide the proposed street cross section dimensions-see attached plan 
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2. What is the fire department access dimension? 

Per FBP Policy A-14-1 "Fire Access Roadways CFC Section 503" A minimum of 20 feet of 
unobstructed width is required for Fire apparatus access along 
roadways (https: f/www.sandiego.gov/sites/ default/files/legacy/fire /pdf /access.pdf). 

3. How many existing spaces are on the west side of Balboa Drive?

From Upas Street to the southern end of Balboa Drive before the hairpin turn near the San 
Diego Old Fire Alarm Communication Building there are 223 parking spaces along the west 
side. 

4. How many total parking spaces will be on the west side of Balboa Drive including red curb
conversions with the new plan? 

The striping design is conceptual at this time, though no red curb conversions are currently 
proposed. 
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5. How many red curb conversions to diagonal parking on the west side of Balboa Drive will
be created with the new plan?
As previously mentioned, no red curb conversion is proposed.

6. How many existing parking spaces exist on the east side?

From Upas Street to the southern end of Balboa Drive before the hairpin turn near the San 
Diego Old Fire Alarm Communication Building there are also 223 parking spaces along the 
east side. 

7. How many parallel parking spaces on the east side including red curb conversions with the
new plan?

As previously mentioned, no red curb conversions are proposed as part of the signing and 
striping plan. The total parallel parking spaces on the east side are 223, which is the same as 
present day conditions. 

8. How many red curb conversions to parallel parking will there be on the east side of Balboa
Drive?

Please refer to response above (question #7). 

CC: 
Christina Chadwick, Assistant Deputy Director, Parks and Recreation Department 


